Attachment 4c. Thanks-Reminder Email

Dear [Salutation] [FirstName] [LastName],

Last week we sent you a message with a link to the UNCOVER EH survey. If you have already completed the survey, please accept our sincere thanks. We are especially grateful for your help because it is only by asking people like you to share your views that we can understand the environmental health workforce and the current status of profession.

If you have not yet completed the UNCOVER EH survey, we urge you to do so in order that the results reflect the full spectrum of the environmental health workforce. The survey is voluntary. However, you can help us very much by taking approximately 30 minutes to complete this survey. It is very important to hear from environmental health professionals from across the nation to assure that the survey results are as accurate as possible.

To access the survey, you can proceed to the link below: [SurveyHyperlink]